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EAST ST. LOUIS – State Senator Christopher Belt (D-Swansea) released the following 
statement in response to the former Broadview Hotel renovation to accommodate 109 
affordable apartments for seniors and veterans in East St. Louis:

 

“Investing in affordable housing is crucial, especially for our local residents who have 
sacrificed a great deal throughout their lives. Redeveloping the former Broadview Hotel 



opens the door for over 100 residents to have sufficient housing in the Metro East and 
will provide seniors and veterans with essential services to better their futures.”


